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              Canada Employment and Immigration Union





   Prince Edward Island Region

Diane Finley

House of Commons

Ottawa, Ontario

K1A 0A6

Dear Minister Finley, 

As a concerned Canadian, I have undertaken a review of your policies and actions regarding public services and the economy.  This review, which is a part of my democratic rights as a citizen, is aimed to ensure that we protect public services and strengthen our economy for generations to come.

The decisions announced in Budget 2012 will make a number of changes that will have a profoundly negative impact on federal public services and will weaken – not strengthen – our economy.  I am writing to inform you of the implications that your decisions may have for you and your continued employment.

You have been identified as an affected employee and your services as Member of Parliament may no longer be required due to your reckless cuts to public services and refusal to be transparent about the impacts of these cuts on your constituents and their families and communities.
I encourage the Harper Government to reverse the decision to cut public services like food inspection, Old Age Security, Employment Insurance, environmental protection, maritime search and rescue, assistance to veterans, support for our troops, border security and transportation safety.

I regret the necessity of this situation, but you are now on notice.  I encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity to reverse course before the next election.

Sincerely, 

Donna MacDonald

National Vice-President

Canada Employment and Immigration Union

Prince Edward Island Region
